
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, December 9, 19&5

The wives of the faculty have prepared a "pantry" of staple foods for 
married students who are in need. It is located in the furnace room 
of the Student Union Building. The key for this room may be secured 
from Mrs. Pecota during the morning hours. Those who use groceries 
from this shelf may replace or donate to it as the Lord prospers, but 
there is no obligation to do so. We pray this will be a blessing to 
the students.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * *

Please remember the annual Christmas Concert to be held in the chapel 
on Thursday, December 9, at 7:30 p.m. The College Choir under the 
direction of Mr. Pember will present an evening of inspiring music.

There will be an open house after the concert in both residences on 
all floors. The 3.adies have decorated their doors and prizes will 
be awarded in the cafeteria. Refreshments will also be served. It 
should be an interesting and instructing ( How neat is he? ) evening.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * *

An All-City Christmas Carol Sing is being planned for 9:00 p.m.
(after the evening service) on the night of December 12 at Calvary 
Temple, Seattle.

The hour of song will be filled with special music provided by churches 
from all over the city, but the primary emphasis will be the singing of 
hymns and carols by the choir seated in the audience.


